
 
 

STUDENT WELFARE COMMITTEE 

ACTION TAKEN REPORT CELL/SWG/11 

(Based on the action items listed at the meeting held on 24-11-2022) 

ACTION ITEMS  

Action 

No. 

Action item 

description 
Action by 

Target 

date 
Status 

CELL/SWG/11.2.a 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CELL/SWG/11.2.b 

 

 

 

Review of 

facilities in 

Daya Bhavan 

Hostel  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To consider 

appointment 

of student 

office bearers 

for various 

clubs 

 

 

Hostel 

Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 

2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In view of the space crunch in 

the hostel, the hostel 

management has taken 

measures to construct more 

rooms for accommodation 

and to improve the facilities.  

A new building is being 

constructed, the work of 

which will be completed by 

the end of July 2023. An 

addition of 100 students can 

be accommodated in the new 

facility. Students in small 

rooms have already been 

relocated to spacious rooms.  

Action item Closed. 

 

 

The IQAC of the college, as 

per the recommendation of 

SWC had taken measures to 

appoint student office bearers 

for all clubs of the college.  

This in turn, has enlivened 

the activities of all clubs in 

the college. 

Action item closed. 



 
CELL/SWG/11.2.c 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CELL/SWG/11.2.d 

 

 

 

CELL/SWG/11.2.e 

 

Fortifying 

college 

premises 

against 

snakes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Conducting  a 

campaign to 

improve 

washroom 

etiquette 

 

Introducing 

queuing 

system in 

canteen to 

pay bills 

Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student 

Council 

 

 

 

 

 

Student 

Council 

 

Decembe

r 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 

2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Decembe

r 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The men’s hostel entrance 

has been fitted with glass 

doors in addition to the 

existing grills to secure the 

place against snakes and 

insects. Further, snake 

repellent chemicals also have 

been sprayed in the premises. 

This work will be done 

periodically. 

Action item closed. 

 

 

The student council took the 

initiative to prepare posters 

on wash room etiquette, 

which has been pasted in the 

wash rooms. 

Action item closed. 

 

Although the student council 

brain stormed on introducing 

a queuing system in the bill 

counter, due to limited space 

in the canteen, they had to 

drop the idea. However, the 

management of the college 

has begun work for the 

extension of the canteen 

space. After expansion, such a 

system can be introduced. 

Action item open. 
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